
26th April 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In last week’s Gospel we 
heard Jesus call himself the 
‘Good Shepherd’ In assembly 
we talked about what this tells 
us about God.  

I talked to the children about the 
symbolism of the shepherd’s 
crook. It  had many uses and 
these can be linked to what God 
is like. See if the children can          
remember these.  

In comparing himself to                         
shepherds (who at the time of 
Jesus were considered outsiders 
in society) Jesus was sending a 
message about himself and his 
humility.  

I was fortunate enough to join 
Year 5 for their Life Education 
session this week and one of 
their activities was to sort a set 
of cards into order of importance. 
The children were in 5 different 
groups and yet each one put 
‘what I want’ as the least                              
important. Our Life Education            
facilitator said she had never 
seen this before. I think this 
sums up what we are about as a 
school. Thinking of                        
ourselves last. Thank you Year 5 
for making my week! 

Have a lovely weekend                        
everybody. 

Mr Doherty 

 

 
 

Mon 29th Apr 
Be Active                      

Summer Sports 
club Yrs 1-3                          

3-3.50pm 
 

Lego club—Mrs 
Wassef Yrs 1-3 

3-3.50pm 
 

Mixed Netball 
squad training                       

Yrs 5 and 6 
3-4pm 

 
Beginners chess 

club 3-4pm 
 

Packham Football 
tournament at 

Ryefield school 
from 4pm 

 
 

Tues 30th Apr 
Year 4 class Mass 
2pm in classroom 

 
Mrs Cingo’s                   
music club                     
Yrs 3 and 4                      
3-3.50pm 

 
Intermediate 
 chess club                         

3-4pm 
 

Be Active                     
Summer Sports 

club Yrs 4-6  
3-3.50pm   

 
Irish Dancing 

school  
6pm-8pm 

 
 
 
 

 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.   Target 97% 

Attendance Cup 
Well done to Year 2  who 
won the attendance                                                                 
trophy with 97.9%                                     
attendance!  Well done! 
Whole school attendance                                                                
to date is 94.7%.—0.1% 
from last week.  



26th April 2024 
 

Catholic Children’s Society Lenten appeal 
 
Many thanks to all of you who filled your Lenten collection 
boxes. I am delighted to announce that we raised £474.79.  
 
When added to our cake sale, cinema evening and Easter 
egg raffle that is a grand total of £1735.88 for the Catholic 
Children’s Society. Small school, big heart! 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.   Target 97% 



26th April 2024 
 

Lenten fundraisers for the Catholic 
Children’s Society 

 
Well done to our staff, children and families who gave their time and 
money during Lent to help those less fortunate than ourselves.  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.   Target 97% 

EYFS, Yr1 and Yr2’s 
movie night raised a 
whopping £320. 



26th April 2024  Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.   Target 97% 



26th April 2024 

Year 4 class Mass  
A reminder that Year 4 
will be having their own 
class Mass in the                           
classroom at 2pm next 
Tuesday.                          
 
Parents/ carers and                     
family are welcome                              
to attend. Please arrive at 
school no later than 
1.50pm so we can seat 
you.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mass Tuesday 
Thank you once again to                         
Father Brian for celebrating 
Mass with us on Tuesday. 
Once again the children 
made this a very special oc-
casion with beautiful read-
ings and singing. Our next 
school Mass will be on As-
cension Thursday (9th May). 

 
Wed 1st May 
FSCS Coffee 
morning from 

8.30am in school 
hall 

 
 

 11+ Club with 
Dorrie/ Leap 
ahead tuition 

(Yr 4 nd 5) 
3-4.15pm 

 
Be Active Tennis 
club—Years 4-6   

3-3.50pm 
 

Running club 
with Mr Doherty 

3pm-4.15pm 
 
 
 
 

Thurs 2nd May 
Be Active Tennis 

Club Yrs 1-3  
3-3.50pm 

 
Mrs K’s Art club                        

Years 1-3 
3-3.50pm 

 
3-4.15pm 

Running club  
 Mr Papini and 
Mrs Doherty 

 
 

Saturday 4th May 
Irish Dancing 

from 9am  
 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.  Target 97% 

Running club thank you 
Can I say a huge thank you 
to Mr Papini who is                         
now helping out with our               
after school running                          
sessions.  Having parents 
so willing to help and                    
support us is what makes 
St Catherines extra special. 
 
The children in the squad 
will have received letters 
today about training over 
the next few weeks ahead 
of the Cross Country event 
on 20th May. 
 

 



26th April 2024 

Father Brian’s Ruby 
Anniversary of                                      
ordination. 
Some of you may be 
aware that Father Brian 
will be celebrating his 
40th Anniversary of                             
Ordination on 19th May. 
As a school we would like 
to mark this very special 
occasion and are asking 
for donations so that we 
can contribute in some 
way as a school                                  
community. You can 
make your donation 
through your child’s class 
teacher or through the                  
office by 10th May at the 
latest. Thank you in                           
advance for your support.  
 

 
Mon 29th Apr 

Be Active                      
Summer Sports 

club Yrs 1-3                          
3-3.50pm 

 
Lego club—Mrs 
Wassef Yrs 1-3 

3-3.50pm 
 

Mixed Netball 
squad training                       

Yrs 5 and 6 
3-4pm 

 
Beginners chess 

club 3-4pm 
 

Packham Football 
tournament at 

Ryefield school 
from 4pm 

 
 

Tues 30th Apr 
Year 4 class Mass 
2pm in classroom 

 
Mrs Cingo’s                   
music club                     
Yrs 3 and 4                      
3-3.50pm 

 
Intermediate 
 chess club                         

3-4pm 
 

Be Active                     
Summer Sports 

club Yrs 4-6  
3-3.50pm   

 
Irish Dancing 

school  
6pm-8pm 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.  Target 97% 

Diary dates 
This week we have agreed 
dates for summer trips, 
Sports Days and other 
events. Please see the 
‘important future diary 
dates’ section of the                        
newsletter to keep updated. 
 
 
 
 
Good luck 
Good luck to the school 
football team who will be 
representing the school at 
the Packham Football tour-
nament at Ryefield Primary 
School after school this 
Monday. Come and support 
us if you can. Kick off is at 
4pm.  



26th April 2024 

Chess club 
There are spaces in both 
of our chess clubs on 
Mondays and Tuesdays. 
Please let the office know 
if you wish your child to 
join. The charge is £5 per 
session.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Wed 1st May 
FSCS Coffee 
morning from 

8.30am in school 
hall 

 
 

 11+ Club with 
Dorrie/ Leap 
ahead tuition 

(Yr 4 nd 5) 
3-4.15pm 

 
Be Active Tennis 
club—Years 4-6   

3-3.50pm 
 

Running club 
with Mr Doherty 

3pm-4.15pm 
 
 
 
 

Thurs 2nd May 
Be Active Tennis 

Club Yrs 1-3  
3-3.50pm 

 
Mrs K’s Art club                        

Years 1-3 
3-3.50pm 

 
3-4.15pm 

Running club  
 Mr Papini and 
Mrs Doherty 

 
 

Saturday 4th May 
Irish Dancing 

from 9am  
 
 
 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.  Target 97% 

Mini Vinnies leading by                
example 
I was so proud when I was 
informed that one of our 
Mini Vinnies (Gabriella)                    
decided at the weekend to 
do a litter pick around her 
own neighbourhood with 
her Grandmother after                    
discussing the issue of     
caring for creation in our 
last Mini Vinnies meeting. 
This as well as running in 
the London Mini Marathon. 
Gabriella you are leading 
by example and I am                           
jealous of your energy!!!! 



26th April 2024 
 

TCS Mini London Marathon 2024 
 
Well done to all of the children who took part in last weekends Mini 
London Marathon. What a wonderful day! We don’t have a total yet 
but it look like we have raised thousands of pounds for the Juvenile 
Diabetes Research Foundation. 
AMAZING! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.  Target 97% 

A special mention to Darcy in Year 6 who was asked to look                    
after Max from Reecption during the 1 mile run and didn’t let 
go of his hand once. This is what the children of St Catherines 
are all about. Well done Darcy! 



26th April 2024 

More marathon memories………………. 
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26th April 2024 

More marathon memories………………. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.  Target 97% 



26th April 2024 
 

More memories………………….. 
 

 

 
If anyone would like to make a donation to this 
amazing charity you can donate directly to Finn’s gofundme page            
using the following link:                                 
 

 https://gofund.me/4bf8ab53  
 

Please share!  

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.  Target 97% 

https://gofund.me/4bf8ab53


26th April 2024 
 

Life Education 
Thank you to Kay and Sarah from Life Education for delivering 
their keeping healthy sessions to all of our classes this week. 
Well done also to our children. I received some wonderful                       
comments back from Sarah, Kay and Harold the giraffe about 
your listening and engagement. Well done children! 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%.  Target 97% 



26th April 2024 

The Tiger Who Came to Tea at the 
Burroughs Care Home 

 
Thank you to Year 2 who visited the Burroughs Care Home this 
week with Ms Simmonds to read The Tiger Who Came to Tea 
and to have tea and biscuits with the residents. Community and 
Participation is an important part of Catholic Social teaching. I 
am very proud that our school is doing its bit.  

  
 

 

 

 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.  Target 97% 



26th April 2024 

Cycle skills training 
 

Hillingdon cycling instructors are back every second Saturday of the 
month from April - October offering free cycle training to Hillingdon 
Residents (children and adults). Whether you want to learn to ride or 
refresh your skills, all are welcome. Cycling sessions will take place 
at Pield Heath School Cycle Track which is a safe and enclosed 
space to learn. 
 
Please use the link below to find out more information. 

 
 
 

https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/cycle-skills-training 
 

We look forward to welcoming you. 
The STaRS Team 

 
 
  
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.  Target 97% 



26th April 2024 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.   Target 97% 

What do you want to get out of Karate? 
  
JOIN GKR KARATE!! 
  
At GKR Karate, we're more than just a dojo, we're a family-friendly martial arts community dedicated to inclusivity, 
health, fitness, confidence and self-defence. 
Learn the art of self-defense with practical applications that will empower you both on and off the mat. 
  
Due to the continued growth of our super popular GKR Karate class in West Drayton, we are thrilled to announce the 
launch of an additional Friday session. 
The earlier class will commence at 17:00-18:00 at the Yiewsley & West Drayton Community Centre, located at 228 
Harmondsworth Rd, West Drayton UB7 9JL. 
  
Our 18:30-19:30 class will continue as usual. 
  
Join us for a transformative experience! 
  
Register your interest here: https://www.gkrkarate.com/membership-enquiry 

Website: https://www.gkrkarate.com/ukinfo/ 

  

Warm regards, 
  
Ryan Miu 

Senior Talent Lead | Project Specialist | Karate Instructor 
07789 727 090 

https://www.gkrkarate.com/membership-enquiry
https://www.gkrkarate.com/ukinfo/


26th April 2024 
Please see the attached poster for a fantastic new support project. This are  parent/carer drop in's run 
by Stronger Families Key Working and Brilliant Parents. 
  
These sessions are an informal general advice drop in.  
                  

                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.   Target 97% 



Please find below term dates for academic year 
2024/25. These are now on the school website. 



26th April 2024 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%.  Target 97% 



Our prayer for April is the prayer of St Richard of                      
Chichester whose feast day is the 3rd April.  



Tuesday 30th April—Year 4 Class Mass at 2pm in classroom (parents and    
     family welcome). 
 
Thursday 9th May—Ascension Thursday  - School Mass in Church at 9.30am 
 
Friday 24th May—Staff training day   
 
Mon 13th—Thurs 16th May—KS2 SATS week 
 
Saturday 18th May—FSCS Bingo Night in  Parish Hall (5-7pm) 
 
Wednesday 12th—Friday 14th June: Yr 6 PGL 
 
Sunday 9th June  - Holy Communion at St Catherines Church 
 
Thursday 13th June  - Year 2 trip to Windsor castle 
 
Sunday 16th June—Holy Communion at St Catherines Church 
 
Tuesday 18th June—Year 3 class Mass at 2pm (in classroom) 
 
Wednesday 19th June  - Life of Christ at Wintershall (Year 5) 
 
Friday 28th June—toy donation day and own clothes 
 
Wednesday 3rd July—Year 1,2,3 Sports day from 9am 
 
Wednesday 3rd July—New Reception parents meeting (6pm) 
 
Thursday 4th July—EYFS sports day from 9am 
 
Friday 5th July—Own clothes day—bottle donations 
 
Friday 5th July—Year 4,5,6  Sports day on The Green from 9am 
 
Saturday 6th July—Community Stay and Play morning 10am-12 noon 
 
Sunday 7th July—School Summer Fayre 12-3pm 
 
Tuesday 9th July—Reception school trip—Hounslow Urban Farm 
 
Friday 12th July—School reports sent home 
 
Monday 15th July—- Year 6 Bikeability 
 
Wednesday 17th July—Year 5 Longridge Activity Centre trip 
 
Tuesday 16th July—Optional Parents Evening (3-5pm) 
 
Thursday 18th July—Year 3/4 Woburn Safari trip 
 
Thursday 18th July—Year 6 evening performance of Robin Hood (6pm) 
 
 

Important future diary dates 



Friday 19th July—Year 1 and 2 trip to the seaside 
 
Friday 19th July  - Year 6 disco at 6pm 
 
Monday 22nd July  - Year 6 BBQ from 1pm in school 
 
Tuesday 23rd July—Year 6 Leavers Mass in Church at 9.30am 
 
Tuesday 23rd July—End of term—finish at 1.30pm 
 
Wednesday 24th July—Staff training day 

Important future diary dates cont…. 


